From:

Wayne Wiethe

Sent:

Wednesday, September 12, 2018 9:28 AM

To: Cc: William (Bill) Chris; Gerard Neugebauer; Nichole Baldinger Chris Humphrey; Barbara Babbitt; Lisa Sexton; Jeff Funai

Subject:

2018-R68/ Contract with Prime A/E

As discussed at last night's Council meeting, we are requesting second reading passage of 2018-R68. We are currently developing a RFP for Construction Manager at Risk to construct the Fire Station, by allowing the design architect to begin the design process now, we are trying to get to 50% of design when we bring the CMR in on the project. I will not be in attendance at the 9-25-18 City Council Meeting, but Jeff Funai will be able to address any questions.

Wayne L. Wiethe, AICP Director of Planning City of Green, Ohio 1755 Town Park Blvd. Green, Ohio 44232 330-896-6614

This message intended soley for use by recipients of the original message.